
 
Notice of Meeting  

*** Location Change*** 
 
There will be a Board of Education Workshop on Saturday 
morning, January 30, 2010, from 9:00 am until noon, at 
Woodbury Middle School, 67 Washington Avenue, Woodbury, 
Connecticut. 

 
 
 
Purpose:   
 
Workshop on the 2010-11 Regional School District 14 Budget 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board of Education 
Regional School District 14 
Bethlehem and Woodbury, Connecticut 
 
 
 
By    Monica Gati/dwc

 Monica Gati, Chairperson 
 
Date: January 26, 2010 
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